
 
 

                  BIG FISH 
  SCHOOLWEAR LTD 
 

                          NEW STARTERS UNIFORM INFORMATION 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Welcome to Big Fish Schoolwear & many congratulations on your child’s place at The 

South Wolds Academy & Sixth Form. 

We are the sole uniform supplier at The South Wolds Academy and we very much 

look forward to meeting you and your children. 

This letter explains how to order, as well as laying out key dates to allow you to 

prepare your child to start the new school year with everything they need. 

We will be running a fitting service at the school on Thursday 4th and Friday 5thJuly 

which will coincide with the transition days. To prevent long queues school have 

allocated slots depending on which primary school your child attends. Please see the 

timetable below.  

 

Date Timeslot Primary  Numbers 

Thursday 3.20pm - 4pm Crossdale 28 

 4pm - 4.30pm Willow Brook & Willoughby 30 + 1 

 4.30pm - 5pm Bunny, Heymann & Cotgrave  9 + 6 + 2 

 5pm - 5.30pm St Peter’s 13 

 5.30pm - 6pm Candleby Lane 6 

Friday 3.20pm - 4pm Tollerton 26 

 4pm - 4.30pm Wymeswold & Kinoulton 10 + 12 

 4.30pm - 5pm Keyworth & any others not already listed 62 

 



At this event you will be able to try on any items that you need under the guidance 

of experienced staff. We always fit for growth, therefore you can order with 

confidence.  

You can, of course, order without seeing us at the fitting event as follows: 

• Visit www.bigfishschoolwear.co.uk 
• School login details for access to your dedicated school page are … 

Username: southwolds Password: swa (all case sensitive). 

• Before you checkout please set up your OWN account with a username (your 

email) and personal password, to enable order completion. 
 
All orders must be placed no later than 10th July 2024 to guarantee delivery before 

the end of the summer term, allowing you to enjoy the summer stress free!  

 
Where possible, we will deliver your order to your current primary school free of 

charge on Thursday 18th July. 

 

You can also have your order delivered direct to your home for a delivery fee of 
£5.99. 

 

Alternatively, you can ‘click & collect’ from our collection point in Basford which is 
open Tuesday - Friday, 11am to 3pm. 
 

Should you need to order anything during term time, you can use the same process 
and deliveries are made fortnightly, free of charge to the school or can be 

delivered to your home for a fee. 
 

We very much look forward to meeting you. Should you have any queries we are 

available during normal office hours on 0115 970 5762, alongside ‘out of hours’ 

email support. 

Kind regards, 

The Big Fish Team 

 

 

 

Unit 3a | Ryan Business Park | Basford | Nottingham | NG7 7DH  
                  tel:  0115  970  5762  |  email:  sales@bigfishschoolwear.co.uk 


